
Zebra Mussel Tester Eagle Scout Project 2020 
Great results on the Zebra Mussel Project! There are no zebra mussels in 

Spring Lake!  

Charlie Malecha, Boy Scouts of America in Troop 331 of Prior Lake, lead a 

Zebra Mussel Study as an Eagle Scout Project for the Spring Lake Associa-

tion.  He had 15 ladders attached to docks around the lake for the sum-

mer. He just pulled them out this past weekend and was happy to see 

that there were no zebra mussels in Spring Lake!.  

We also put a ladder in Prior Lake to see how many zebra mussels would 

attach to it. As you can see the ladder in Prior Lake was covered in zebra 

mussels.  

Thank you for allowing me to use the various docks around the lake. The 

ladders will be given to the Spring Lake Association so they can be used 

next year.  


